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Question for written answer E-007763/2017 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Doru-Claudian Frunzulică (S&D) 

Subject: Cyber insurance industry 

In view of this year’s large-scale cyber attacks, increased adoption of cyber insurance is justified and 
necessary in order to prepare the market to effectively respond to such incidents and better support 
the economic sustainability of affected organisations or companies. According to the European 
cybersecurity agency, the financial sector faces the most severe and volatile risks. 

Is the Commission planning to look at liability issues relating to cybersecurity incidents, by responding 
to the need to set up an EU centralised database and establish guidelines to improve cybersecurity 
risk assessment in the market? 


